
 
Notes from the office – January 26, 2024 
 

• Registration forms for our current grade 6 and grade 7 students will be coming home today. Keep 
an eye on your inbox for a separate email with more information. Should you still have questions, 
you can check our website for more details or give us a call at 204-837-1361.  
 

• A gentle reminder that all visitors should be parking in visitor parking and be mindful to not park in 
our handicap parking spots. 
 

• On Tuesday, January 30, parking will not be available in the loading zone on Muriel as Beaver 
Bus Lines will be using that space to safely load the grade 7 students who are going on the ski trip.  

 
• Many of our grade 7’s will be away on our upcoming ski trip that runs from January 30 to February 

1. A huge thanks goes out to our awesome team of teachers who made it happen! 
 

• We are looking to hire more lunch supervisors! If that is of interest to you, please contact 
Stephanie Champagne, Vice-Principal. (stephanie.champagne@sjasd.ca) 

 
• A reminder that next Friday, February 2 is an Inservice. Teachers will be engaging in professional 

development focused on diversity, equity, and inclusion in supporting student success. No school 
for students. 
 

 
Enjoy the weekend! 
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